Message from Our President

Hello Ladies,

Well the weather certainly has been beautiful
this weekend! I hope everyone had a wonderful
Easter. It has been nice to see all the quilts for the
UFO Challenge. It was also nice to get all the sun-
shine quilts that we did. We also received quite a
few squares to make more. You are all doing a
great job and I'm sure you that the people that re-
ceive the quilts appreciate them very much. We
will be having a workshop on April 18 to finish a
bunch of quilts from 9:00-3:00 @ Sterling View if

you can come and help. Until we meet again,
Andrea

Officers ,

President: Andrea Blaisdell -635-8389

Vice President: Ginny Moody-888-4678
Secretary: Ruth Weslow -888-3309

Treasurer: Rita Lehouillier - 888-6465
Membership Chair: Robin Genetti—644-2795
Newsletter: Robin Gouin-456-8175

Sunshine Committee: Lilalee Fisher 888-1908
Charity Quilts: Kathy Krypal 888-2993 Marion
Seascholtz 635-2731 Elaine Foster —888-4868 Bar-
bara Scribner 253-7741

Programs Committee: Ginny moody, Mary Dick

and Madonna Belval
Block of the Month: Barbara Otoole
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Birthdays in
May

Julie Rohleder
May 7

Ginny Moody
May 18

Happy Birthday
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Please

bring your can
goods for the
foodshelf. All
items accepted
And
Appreciated!
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To All of You,

I wish to express my heartfelt gratitude to everyone for
your kindness to me and my family following Phil's passing.
Thank you for all the cards, food, and flowers, and for com-

ing to the celebration of his life. It is comforting to know
so many kind friends.

Love, Cormetia Sweetser

May —Quilt Bingo “bring a fat quarter for prizes”

June —Kathie Alyce, Lecture and then
classes on Friday and Saturday

July—Nothing
AUgust—-—-Pot Luck and Chinese Auction
September-Janet Vaupal & Annie Morgan: Borders

- GREEN MOUNTAIN QUILTERS GUILD
May 19th in Barre
Bring fat quarters for guild’s donation to the
Chinese Auction
Speaker will be :Joanne Shapp of “Crop Circle Quilts
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Treasurer’s Report
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SUNSHINE QUILTS

The Sunshine Committee would like to thank every one who
brought in finished quilts and tops at the last meeting. This
really Tops off our supply. The workshop on the 18th will fin-
ish us up for the summer. Will have some kits at May meet-
ing for members to take and sew up during the summer. We
will not have anymore workshops til fall.

Cancer Walk

The Common Threads Quilt Guild voted to participate in the
Cancer Walk June 23™ held |

at the school race track in Morrisville. This is an important
event for Lamoille County raising funds to help citizens of
Lamoille County who are suffering from this disease. This
organization is an all volunteer organization; therefore all
funds raised are for direct benefit of our citizens.

Please consider joining our feam. Packets will be distributed
at our May meeting. If unable fo walk, come and join us for
support. Thank you.
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On April 5, 2012 the Common Threads quilt Guild met at Sterling View with 43
members and 2 guests present. Cindy Smorgans won "Just for Coming and Cindy
also won for "Canned Goods".

A motion was made by Annie Morgan to accept the Treasurer’'s Report seconded
by Barb O'Toole. So Moved. _

One Sunshine card was sent out and a quilt was given out as reported by Millie
Piper.

The #8 Block of the month is the Morning Star 2

There are 226 books in the library. Please call Sharon if you want a certain book.
Elaine spoke for the Sunshine Quilts and reported that since last October 53
quilts have been given out. The fire victims in Morrisville were the most recent re-
cipients. There will be another session to tie quilts April 18.

Kathie Alyce will be giving a lecture at the June Meeting, followed by two classes on
Friday and Saturday. Sign up sheets are available. The classes will be held at the
Johnson Town Hall.

The UFO challenge is still open . Please contact Sharon Perry. Mary Sargeant was
this month's winner.

There was discussion about the storage shed. How large and can we afford it. Mo-
tion was made by Flo to buy the 14X16, seconded by Robin but after discussing the
cost the motion was tabled. Andrea will have more information at the next meeting.
Ginny has asked for fat quarters to take to the Green Mountain Guild on May 19. It
will be in Barre at the Knights of Columbus Hall.

The guild has decided to do the Cancer Walk this year. Rita will have the envelopes
at the next meeting. The walk will be on June 23, 2012. There will be an envelope
for the members of the guild to contribute. Linda Worth will be in charge.

Marion has found a beautiful quilt pattern to do the next raffle quilt and Barb
O'Toole has generously donated Thimbleberries fabric.

July meeting will be a yard sale for quilt related items. It was agreed that 10% of
the proceeds go to the guild.

The members have agreed to donate $500.00 from the quilt show. Half will go to
the Manor in Connie’'s name and half will be donated to Out and About.

Respectively submitted by Ruth Wesolow, Secretary




Please see additional PDF’s attached for more Guild
News and Information

Next Meeting:
May 3rd

See you there!



